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Mission Statement 
 

Christ Episcopal School is a diverse community of learners who participate in an enriched academic program in a  
nurturing Christian environment which fosters a dedication to service to others and a love of lifetime learning. 

 

Parent Association News 
 

The Rocky Mountain Chocolate Factory 

caramel apple sale ended on January 28th. 

Delivery day will be Thursday, February 10th. 

They make the perfect Valentine gift! Many 

thanks to those of you who sold and or 

purchased the delicious apples. Enjoy eating 

them once they arrive. Yum yum!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Fiesta de Saints” Auction 2022 

Saturday, May 7, 2022 

The Fredonia Hotel 
 

Auction chairs, Sasha Kubacak and Kim Procell 
Newman , and their committees, are hard at work 

preparing for our 2022 Auction. Please come and join 
us! Remember that school parents receive 

discounted auction tickets ($35 instead of $50). Fill a 
table with your child’s classroom parents! Fill a table 
with friends and family! If you would like to donate 

to the auction in any way or have any questions about 
it, please contact the school at 564-0621. 

 

PRIORITY REGISTRATION 

CES will hold its priority registration for CES 

families and Christ Church families during the 

week of February 7th - 11th. Open registration 

will begin the following week on Monday, 

February 14th. Please spread the word of our 

amazing school! We would love to have a number 

of new students to fill our classes next year!     

 

 

 
 

 

“Next Step Up” 

Open House ! 
 

 
Parents, grandparents, 
and children came on 
Monday night, January 31st, to visit their next 
grade level classrooms and to meet with teachers. 
They learned about what next year’s grade will be 
like and what to expect. We were so excited to 
have present and future families at CES! 

Eagle Scouts, John and Alex Taaffe, came to CES to 

demonstrate to Ms. Altimari’s 5th graders the 

proper way to raise, lower, and fold the flag. Flag 

Patrol is an important privilege that the 5th graders 

take on for the school. God bless America!   

       FLAG  
     PATROL 



 
 

February Calendar of Events 
   

Wed., February 2       Groundhog Day 
 Faculty Meeting, 3:30 pm 
 CPR Training, 4:30 pm 
 
Mon., February 7 Priority enrollment begins  
 
Mon., February 7 -   Science Week 
   Fri., February 11 
     
Tues, February 8 Board Meeting, 6 pm 
  
Thurs, February 10 Caramel Apples arrive 
 
Fri., February 11 Rainforest Presentations 
 Science Project Displays 
 

 Priority enrollment ends 
 @ 2 pm 
 
Mon., February 14 Valentine’s Day 
Mon., February 14 Open admission begins 
  
Wed., February 16 Mid-9 wks. reports sent home     
 
Fri., February 18 Auction meeting, 12 noon 
 
Mon., February 21 Presidents’ Day  Holiday,  
 NO SCHOOL 

 2nd Nine Weeks Honor Roll 
 
 

Grade Three 

A Honor Roll:   

Kennedy Ballard. Madison Ballard,  

Braxton Brown, Ryan Kipple, Trey Murphy, 
Aniston Newman, Audrey Selman 

A/B Honor Roll:   

Sloane Kubacak 
 

Grade Four 

A Honor Roll:   

Olivia Chidester, Gigi Deppisch, Audrey Giblin, 
Samuel Hogg, Stella Stovall, Jordyn Yarbrough 

A/B Honor Roll:   

Rowan Donihoo 
 

Grade Five 

A Honor Roll:   

June Anderson, Levi Ham 

Whoever does not love does not know 
God, because God is love.  

 
1 John 4:8  

                                                                                                                                                                                                              

Second Garden Harvest! 

Mrs. Bisping’s 2nd 
grade students 

assisted Dr. Alan 
Sowards with the 
second harvest of 
our garden. They first picked and cleaned lettuce 
leaves. Then, the next day, each student brought 

their favorite salad ingredient to use in a salad bar 
during their lunch period in the classroom.  

Mrs. Hanes’s 4th grade class has been hard 
at work this past month learning all about the 
Texas Revolution. Each student researched a 
person who played a key part in Texas 
becoming independent from Mexico.  They 
went on to write a biography and create an 
information board about their person. They did 
an outstanding job and should be very proud 
of what they wrote, created, and presented.   

4th Grade 
Texas History Reports 


